
May 9, 2018 

Clayton County Board of Education Adopts Tentative FY2019 Budget 
During its May 7, 2018 meeting, the Clayton County Board of Education (CCBOE) adopted the Tentative 
FY2019 Budget. With the adoption of the Superintendent of Schools Morcease J. Beasley’s proposed 
FY2019 Budget, the CCBOE will conduct two public hearings, scheduled for Monday, May 14, 2018 
and Monday, May 21, 2018. The schedule for each night will be as follows: 
 
 5:30 p.m. – FY2019 Proposed Salary Schedule Hearings to receive public input on proposed 

teacher salaries prior to the Board adopting the FY2019 Budget 
 6:00 p.m. – Budget Hearing to receive public input on the budget prior to the Board adopting the 

FY2019 budget 
 
All hearings will be held in the Board Room of the Administration Complex, 1058 Fifth Avenue in 
Jonesboro. Immediately following the Budget Hearings, Dr. Beasley will conduct a FY2019 Community 
Budget Update. 
 

About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association of 
Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a focused 
world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten through 
12th grade. Serving almost 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the 100 
largest school districts in the U.S., and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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